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Jonathan Douglass

From: John Cantrell [johnwcan1204@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2013 11:57 AM
To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: City Commission to Consider Request for Game Day Yard Parking at 808 Maine St.
Attachments: OKAY note.docx

Dear Mr. Jonathan Douglass: 
 
My wife and I own the property located at 812 Maine St. I have attached a note given to our 
808 neighbors stating we have no issues with using the land for parking cars during KU home 
football games. 
 
We applaud the resourcefulness and ingenuity of the family who see a need for as service, have 
a resource to meet the need and can make a some funds to provide extras for their two young 
boys who are totally involved in this enterprise.  This is a family affair.  
  
We also appreciate the need to have this issue considered at the Lawrence City Commission on 
Tuesday, October 15. All issues can be discussed with decisions made and actions laid out for 
implementation. If the decision to no, so be it. If yes there may be restrictions that can be 
passed down for implementation.  
 
 
Thanks for asking us for input. 
 
Have a nice day. 
 
V/r 
 
John  
 
John Cantrell 
johnwcan1204@gmail.com 

443.534.9998 
812 Maine St. 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
Recorder, KofC Council #12960 
Corpus Christi, Lawrence, KS 
 



Oct 10, 2013 

To whom this may concern: 

My wife and I own the property at 812 Maine St. We have no issue with using the property between 812 

and 808 for parking cars during KU football games. 

 

V/r 

 

John Cantrell 

 

Rose Cantrell 
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Jonathan Douglass

From: Elizabeth Marshall [tinlizzyoga@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 8:07 AM
To: Jonathan Douglass; asillisa2@gmail.com
Subject: Game Parking

Jonathan, We own the property at 808 Maine St.. I am writing to give our consent for our tenants to park cars on 
the property between property lines. The cars shall not be parked on either city sidewalks or our private 
property sidewalks. Any questions please feel free to call. Thank you, Elizabeth 
 
 
--  
Elizabeth Marshall 
Owner/Director Bikram Yoga Kansas 
(785)-832-9642 
www.bikramyogaks.com 



 
 

 Old West Lawrence Association 
 Kirk McClure, President  
 mcclurefamily@sbcglobal.net 
 
 

 
October 13, 2013 
 
Mayor Michael Dever   mdever@sunflower.com 
Vice Mayor Mike Amyx   mikeamyx515@hotmail.com 
Commissioner Jeremy Farmer   voteyourselfafarmer@gmail.com 
Commissioner Terry Riordan  riordan346@gmail.com 
Commissioner Bob Schumm  schummfoods@gmail.com 
 
Re: Agenda for City Commission Meeting October 15, 2013 
 Football Yard Parking Exemption Request – 808 Maine St 
 
 
Mayor and Commissioners, 
 
The City Commission is considering whether it should amend the administrative policy permitting yard 
parking during home KU football games in designated zones and addresses.  The specific application is to 
permit yard parking at 808 Main Street. 
 
The Old West Lawrence Association recommends that the City Commission deny this request. 
 
Old West Lawrence is neighborhood that has struggled to bring itself back from a deteriorating district 
with many properties that do not enhance the single-family character of the neighborhood.  Our 
neighborhood accepts at great deal of traffic and congestion on game days and does not want these 
problems made any worse than they are.  Use of the yard at 808 Maine Street for parking diminishes the 
value of the subject property, surrounding properties and the neighborhood as a whole. 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Old West Lawrence Association recommends that the City Commission deny the application of 808 
Maine Street. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kirk McClure, President 
Old West Lawrence Association 
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